
 
 
 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
Boccia Festival 

 
Tuesday 9th July 9.30am – 11.00am 

 

Monday 24th June  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
You will be delighted to know that your child has been chosen to represent Garlinge at the 
Boccia Festival against other local schools on Tuesday 9th July.  
 
This will take place during the school day in our school sports hall. The event will start at 
9.30am and is expected to finish at 11.00am. We would like to invite parents and carers to 
come join us to spectate and support our team. If you would like to watch, please ensure 
you arrive at Garlinge at 9.30am. Entry will be via the main office on Westfield Road. 
 
Your child will be provided with a Garlinge sports top, however your child will need to bring 
black PE shorts and sensible footwear such as trainers. We would also advise for them to 
bring an extra bottle of water.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

L. Sparkes    S. Mileham 
 
Mrs L Sparkes   Mrs S Mileham   
PE and School Sport Leaders 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


